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Upcoming HPV Vaccinations 

Dear Parent/Carer, 

The Immunisation Team will be in school on Monday 28th March 2022 to deliver the HPV 

vaccinations to Year 8 pupils. 

Please use the below link to consent for your child to receive these vaccines: 

https://www.hdft.nhs.uk/services/childrens-services/vaccs-imms-yorks/ and use school code 

136896 to give your consent.  

The last date to be able to give online consent is at 23.59pm on 22nd March 2022.   

If you have no internet access, please call the immunisation team on 01423 553115 (option 1) 

and we can take your consent over the phone.  

Please ensure you accurately report any vaccination your child has already received. If 

you are unsure about your child’s vaccination status, please contact your GP to clarify.  

Yours Sincerely  

Childhood Immunisation Team 
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